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Corrigendum—Special Purpose Scope of Practice Response to COVID-19
Corrigendum to clause 8 of the above notice (New Zealand Gazette, 27 March 2020, Notice No. 2020-gs1431) should
read “Applications for registration and a practising certificate for the Special Purposes Scope of Practice
Responding to COVID-19 can be made to enquiries@otboard.org.nz”.
Dated at Wellington this 27th day of March 2020.
ANDREW CHARNOCK, Registrar, Occupational Therapy Board of New Zealand.
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